Date: 3/16/2025
Re: HB 3075

From: Trevor Herb

| am writing this letter in OPPOSITION of HB 3075.

This HB is an attack of all law-abiding citizens in our state. | am horrified as a citizen of our
state that we have people in Salem who feel that attacking the rights of citizens is a good
thing.

This HB will have a huge financial impact on the state, and local government to a tune of
over $50 million dollars. The red tape that these awful laws create are concerning to many.
In an economy with many pondering how they are going survive, this state wants to burden
its taxpayers with a firearm bill that is not needed, is unconstitutional, and financially
irresponsible.

This bill has been written to be a burden to many citizens of our state. This billmay and or
will put small business out of business, causing more financial harm to our citizens and a
greater cost to our state.

| am asking each and everyone of you to strike this bill down.

Common sense needs to prevail in our state. Something | find lacking in Salem at times.

Trevor Herb



